
 
 
 

 

WCL/SEC/2025                  26th September, 2025 
 
To, 
BSE Ltd.   
Listing Department, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001.  
(Scrip Code: Equity - 532144),  
(NCD – 960491 and 973309) 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
(Symbol: WELCORP, Series EQ) 

 
Dear Sirs/ Madam, 
  
Sub: Disclosure of information pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
We are pleased to announce the receipt of a new export order for supply of large 
diameter line pipes for Oil & Gas application to one of our most prestigious clients in 
Middle East. This order will be serviced from our Indian facility.  
 
Since our last announcement dated 4th June, 2025, we have received additional orders, 
cumulatively valued at Rs 1,600 Crore (approx.) for our India line pipe facility. 
 
With these new orders, our current consolidated global order book stands at Rs 18,000 
Crore (approx), giving clear business visibility and continuity both at USA & India assets.  
 
The above order book will be executed during FY26 & FY27. 
 
The above is in compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and the Company’s Code of Practices and 
Procedure for Fair Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Welspun Corp Limited 
 
 
 
Kamal Rathi 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
ACS-18182 
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